SPRINGFIELD LIONS CLUB Lions' Lines

June 11, 2013

KING'S KORNER

Our chicken barbeque a great effort for so many to thank for a great effort in the heat of Friday, Saturday, and clean up Sunday. New members very evident and old members doing everything together. Next is awards night, Walt Young goes on the Honors Wall for **exemplary** service to the community. Many others to be honored deservedly so. We have 10 new members for you to meet at Installation night so we look forward to closing out the year and starting the new one with Larry and all. The 4th of July celebration is ready, 5 bands and all. We need marchers, Uncle Sam, and all you party guys and gals. We are indeed Blessed with a special community. Thanks to Frank U., Tim F. and Walt Y. for handing out flags at the Memorial Day Parade. Thank you for all that you do in sharing.

King Lion Dick

NEXT DINNER MEETING

June 11th, 6:30 PM
Springfield Country Club
Dress Code: Business Casual or better
Awards Night

Golden Lion Awards, Perfect Attendance Awards and more!

LIONS' CALENDAR

Breakfast Meeting, Springfield Inn.
No breakfast meeting in July.
Installation Night, Springfield Country
Club. Dress code will be coat and tie,
or the "equivalent"
Independence Day Celebration –
volunteers will be needed!
Annual Board meeting and cookout at
PID Jim Cavallaro's house
Escort blind campers to Beacon Lodge
NO MEETING
Escort blind campers home from
Beacon Lodge
Board Meeting, St. Matthews

SUNSHINE

Our known sick Lions and family include at this time: Lions Bob Logue and Jim Dyson. Both are at home. A card would be greatly appreciated.

Condolences to Bill Shiley and his family whose father passed away 2 weeks ago, and to Mike Mingey and his family whose father-in-law passed away

Please inform our Sunshine Chair, Lion Tom Citro, of Lion members or family illness. He can be reached at tcitro@comcast.net or 610-328-9886

UNCLE SAM NEEDED!!!

For July 4th Parade Contact Bill Guttschall at 610-544-8436

S C LUB S C

Beth Folkomer, wife of Lion Tim Folkomer was presented with a Melvin Jones Fellow Award for her work with blind students at Delaware County Community College.

OUR VISIT TO CBVI



CBVI CEO Allen Connely discusses the finer points of toilet paper manufacture to the Springfield Lions.



Final processing before packaging.

BARBECUE MEMORIES!



John Kulp, John Brna, Jim Cavallaro and Jim Harrington Jr. load some of the perfectly barbecued chickens into bags for our customers.



Chicken Quality Control. Can Bruce Note really read the temperature through all that smoke?

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

We need volunteers to collect for the July 4th celebration. This event is solely paid for by Springfield Township residents who the Lions collect from. If you are not signed up now, contact Frank Udicious (610-328-9075) and he will work out a collection area for you.